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To whom, 

 

  Enactment of this bill will not only affect the members of the fly fishing community of 

the state of Oregon, but will have a major impact on the flyfishing industry worldwide 

as one of the major suppliers resides in your state. 

  Please thoroughly consider the detrimental effect that this action will have on a 

productive, tax-paying industry. 


